ODISHA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
CUTTACK

NOTICE
No. ./2..74./PSC, dt. 18.08.2022

It is for information of all concerned that in view
of the dislocation caused by the severe flood in the State,
the ASO written examination scheduled to be held on
21%t August 2022 (Sunday) is hereby postponed until
further order. The rescheduled date and time will be

notified shortly.
By order of the Commission
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Secretary

Odisha Public Service Commission.



